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Divine Mystery, Modern Science, 

and a Personal God presented by Frank Kirkpatrick
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The Warden’s Corner 
 

The Adult Forum on February 2 was an update on the Rector Search. In case you weren’t able to 

attend, here’s a quick summary of where we are: 

 

The Discernment Committee is close to completing the Parish Profile, which consists of answers to 12 diocese-

defined questions. Each answer is limited to 1200 characters, and it’s a real challenge to describe such a lively 

parish in such a short format. Once the profile is done to the satisfaction of the committee and our Transition 

Consultant, it will be presented to Canon LeeAnn Tolzmann and Bishop Laura Ahrens. We expect that to 

happen the first week in March. If it meets with their approval, it will “go live” on a diocesan website devoted 

to open positions for priests, and it will stay up for 4 to 6 weeks. 

 

Applications for the position will first be reviewed by ECCT and then passed along to our Recruitment 

Committee. That committee will review the applications and select priests to interview. The first interviews are 

done via online communication, and the committee will select priests to invite in for a face to face interview. 

They’ll select several priests to recommend for Vestry consideration. We hope that will happen by late spring.  

There are, of course, some unknowns. We have no way to predict how many priests will apply. Scheduling 

interviews will take a little time, so patience will be needed with that part of the process. We’ll keep you 

updated as developments unfold. If you have questions or concerns, please talk to us. We don’t have all the 

answers, but we’ll do our best to answer what we can and find out what we don’t know.    
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The Gift of Joy and Wonder  

Turning in Lent Toward the Glory of Creation 

Wednesday Evenings in Lent: March 4 to April 1 

In the language of the Bible, the word “repent” means to “turn.” Trinity’s Lenten study this year will turn toward beauty, awe 

and wonder, led by the Rev. Norman MacLeod.  These hours will be dedicated to remembering, seeing, learning about and 

celebrating God’s Earth, of which we are made.  We will explore and celebrate the glory of God as we see and know it in 

central Connecticut and beyond.   

The study will begin Wednesday, March 4 at 6 p.m. in the Library, beginning with a meal of pizza.  Each session will close by 8 

p.m.  Each week will have a theme. 

March 4– Creation 

March 11 – Earth 

March 18 – Water 

March 25 – Air 

April 1 – Fire 

 

Sign-up sheets in order to anticipate meal planning will be available Sunday, February 16. Don’t know if you can make it? Not 

a problem; come that day. ALL ARE WELCOME!  

 

While not formally part of the Lenten program, on Wednesday of Holy Week, April 8, Trinity will observe an Earth Tenebrae 

service at 7 p.m.  Details will follow about this event, which looks at the suffering of the Earth by human hands through the 

lens of Christ’s Passion.  
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